
Hi Fiona,  
 
Philip Saverimuttu, Council’s Coordinator Traffic and Transport has reviewed the latest 
modification.  
 
The proposed extension of the estate road from Milner Avenue will provide access to Lot 3A 
and the future car parks serving Lot 3B and 3D.  
 
Philip has requested that the applicant clarify access arrangement to Lot 3C. 
 
Should you have any queries, please let Philip know directly as I will be on leave from next 
Monday.  
 
Philip Saverimuttu,  
Coordinator Traffic and Transport, 
T 9725 0261 
E psaverimuttu@fairfieldcity.nsw.gov.au 
 
Regards 
 
Edward 
 
 
Edward Saulig 
Land Use Planner | Strategic Land Use Planning 
Fairfield City Council  
  
PO Box 21, Fairfield NSW 1860 
P (02) 9725 0229 | F (02) 9725 4249 

 
 


